
Dear COTS-AST Award Committee, 

 

It is my pleasure to recommend Yadav Suchen Kumar for the COTS-AST award 2023. 

As his research project mentor at Seoul National University Bundang Hospital, I have been 

working closely with him for the past three years. Yadav has actively participated in a research 

project related to xenotransplantation and innate immunity. He has had a number of 

responsibilities, including assisting in performing experiments, analyzing data, and writing 

project reports. He is also responsible for effectively managing the project and presenting 

research output to different audiences. 

I have consistently been impressed with Yadav's attitude, proactivity, determination, and 

productivity. He is an extremely diligent, organized, courteous, and enthusiastic researcher 

who consistently demonstrates seriousness and ability to achieve targets and meet tight 

deadlines, displaying a strong dedication and commitment to excellence. 

I am confident that he will devote himself to translational research with a high degree of 

diligence. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jong Cheol Jeong, M.D. Ph.D. 

Associate Professor 

Department of Internal Medicine (Nephrology),  

Transplantation Center 

Seoul National University Bundang Hospital 

173 Gumi-ro, Bundang-gu, Seongnam 13620, Korea 

Tel: +82.31.787.7073 

 


